
NCTHOF Notice 

 

The North Carolina Trapshooters Hall of Fame, Inc. is requesting 2025 Hall of Fame Inductee 

nominations for consideration by the Hall of Fame Selection Committee.  All nominations must be 

submitted on the NCTHOF Nomination Form and received by the Secretary of the NCTHOF not later 

than May 15, 2024 to be considered.  Nominations may be sent by email or USPS using the addresses 

below. 

 

Jim Hughes 

Secretary, NCTHOF, Inc. 

P.O. Box 38026 

Charlotte, NC 28278 

jrhughes.60@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


